Nee Soon South MAEC Karaoke Competition

Malay residents showed off their musical talents at the “Rentap Suara”, MAEC’s
karaoke competition.

The karaoke competition was opened to participants who are 40 years and older.
It was held on Sunday 25" February 2017 at Nee Soon South Multi-Purpose Hall.
In total 41 participants took part in this exciting event to showcase their favourite
Malay songs to some 150 attendees and supporters.




Residents and supporters at the event.

Er. Dr. Lee Bee Wah giving her opening address.
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Rentap Suara winners!



